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BY EMAIL 
February 22, 2018         

 
 

Mr. Harshal Gunde 
Ensqr Corporation 
2074 Steeles Ave East, Suite 26 
Brampton, ON L6T 4Z9 
 
Dear Mr. Gunde: 
 

Re: Ensqr Corporation (Ensqr) 

 OEB File No. EB-2016-0380 
 
Ensqr’s unit sub metering licence (ES-2012-0461) expires on February 28, 2018.  The 
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is not aware of any application that has been filed to 
renew the licence past February 28, 2018. 
 
Please file a letter with the OEB indicating what actions (if any) that Ensqr is taking to 
address the expiring licence.  This letter must be filed on or before February 27, 2018. 
 
Ensqr shall deliver a copy to the OEB Enforcement Team Counsel (Mr. Justin Safeyeni, 

justins@stockwoods.ca)  

 

Any filings may be made by e-mail to the Board Secretary at Boardsec@oeb.ca rather 

than through the OEB’s web portal.  

 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
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